
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 1/22/2011 9:21:59 AM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Hill letter

Hi Paul,

I asked the gas engineering folks to break down for me what they think they could provide in response 
to the Asm. Hill letter, and when. I've attached it to this email and hope it's helpful in your discussions 
this weekend. As I mentioned yesterday, much of what the Assemblyman has asked for is already in 
the works in response to existing CPUC data requests or the last meeting's Resolution, although in the 
letter he uses slightly different terminology for it in some cases. Would the attached plan be 
acceptable? Let me know if you'd like to discuss.

Hope you can enjoy the weekend. 
Trina
(415) 722-6504
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